
 
Rise Up Twin Cities – 2020 Registration & Payment Policies 

 

Registration 

Registration opens at 9:00 am CST on Wednesday, January 8, 2020.  Tickets are $60 per person and include 

conference entry and lunch.  Conference t-shirts and other items will be available for purchase after receipt of your 

conference deposit.  After February 21st, 2020, a late fee will go into effect, and tickets will become $70. Registration 

for Rise Up Twin Cities is by group (church, school, organization, family, etc.).  Partnership for Youth will not accept 

individual registrations or payments.   

How to Register 

All registrations are processed online.  The Group Leader should purchase all tickets on behalf of the entire group.  

The full ticket price of $60 is non-refundable and non-transferable. We must receive your full payment to confirm your 

group registration. Payment can be made by credit card at the time of registration. If you choose “Invoice” and plan to 

send a check, your space will be held for 2 weeks and will be cancelled if not received within 2 weeks.  Conference t-

shirts, water bottles, and kneeling pads will be made available for purchase at the time of registration or at a later 

date.  You may register for additional tickets (availability permitting) by contacting PFY or completing the online 

process again and indicating that these are an add-on to an existing group. 

Deadlines and Cancelations  

The full ticket price is non-refundable and non-transferrable. 

- All payments are due within two weeks of registering your group. If we do not receive your payment, you 

group will be subject to cancellation. 

- After February 21st, 2020, a late fee will go into effect, and tickets will become $70. 

- Groups that want to add tickets at a later date will be responsible for paying the updated balance within two 

weeks of registering the additional tickets.  

- Groups that have not paid in full and choose to reduce tickets or cancel will be held responsible for paying 

the full balance for all space reserved. 

 

Bishop and Priest Admission 

As a “thank you” to any bishops and priests in attendance and in exchange for their willingness to hear confessions 

during the conference, we offer a 50% discounted ticket of $30 which can be purchased at the time of registration.  

Clergy tickets are non-refundable, but their value may be transferred to a participant ticket at any time. 

Inclement Weather  

In the instance that inclement weather threatens to impact the conference, the following policies apply: 



- It is up to every individual group to determine if it is safe to travel to the conference. 

- No refunds will be issued for groups that choose not to attend the event. 

- Partnership for Youth (PFY) will make every effort to hold the conference as scheduled and will 

communicate any changes to all registered groups. 

- Unless required by government agencies or the venue, PFY will not cancel the conference once it has 

begun.  If the conference must be canceled for this reason, PFY will not refund registration fees for the 

event. 

If, prior to the conference start, it must be cancelled or rescheduled, registered groups will be offered the option to 

attend at a rescheduled date or receive a refund of their conference registration fees.  PFY is not responsible for any 

additional expenses the group may have incurred outside of conference registration fees paid to PFY. 

 

 


